Abacus Primary School Newsletter 376 04/09/2020



We hope that you all had a wonderful summer break. It has been so lovely to welcome Years 4,5 and 6 back to school this week. Thank you for all your help and support with our new systems in place.

Next week we look forward to welcoming Years 1,2 and 3 back to school. Monday—Year 3, Tuesday—Year 2 and Wednesday—Year 1.

We appreciate that some children may be feeling a little anxious about

their return to school, a video including a virtual tour of the classrooms will be uploaded to our school website the evening before the children return to school. You can view these by following the link—https://www.abacusprimaryschool.co.uk/september-2020

Due to the increase in pupil numbers from Monday please ensure that only one adult enters the school site at drop off and pick up to keep congestion to a minimum. The top, bottom and field gate will be open at drop off and pick up each day to help to keep a steady flow of people. Can we also ask that parents stand back from the classroom doors to ensure children have a clear path to enter the classroom. If you need to talk to the class teacher please use the school text system or call the office with a message. At this time, we need to limit the amount of adults entering the school, so therefore please use the school text system or telephone the office (01268 571018) rather than visiting in person.

- Please ensure children bring their water bottle already filled with water each day, We are not currently using the water fountains in school.
- Children in Years 3,4,5 and 6 will need to bring a snack from home, we are not able to operate our snack shop at the moment.
- Children do not need to bring their P.E. kit in to school. Children will wear their P.E. kit to school on their P.E. day.
- We will be supplying the children with a pencil case and equipment so they do not need to bring one from home.
- Children in Years 3,4,5 and6 may bring a small bottle of hand sanitizer in from home if they wish.

We appreciate that things are a little different to what we are used to, but by working together I am sure we will all get used to these new routines and practices. Thank you all for your support





From next week, please can children return the reading books that they took home before lockdown. If you are unsure of the titles of the books, please check with your child's class teachers.

Many thanks





We are currently running a reduced menu. This will be reviewed regularly.

Next week we will be on WEEK 2

Abacus Primary School Lunch Menu commencing September 2020

WEEK 1	HOT OPTION	VEGETARIAN OPTION	COLD OPTION	DESSERT
Monday	Beef Burger in a Bun Salad	Veggie Burger in a Bun Salad	Coronation Chicken Wrap Salad	Frozen Yoghurt Pot
Tuesday	Chicken Nugget Wrap Salad	Quorn Nugget Wrap Salad	Cheese Roll Salad	Lolly
Wednesday	Cheese/Ham Melt Salad	Cheese Melt Salad	Tuna & Sweetcorn Baguette Salad	Fruit/Yoghurt
Thursday	Sausage Baguette Salad	Veggie Sausage Baguette Salad	Egg Mayonnaise Roll Salad	Cookie
Friday	Fish Finger Wrap Salad	Veggie Nugget Wrap Salad	Ham Sandwich Salad	Ice Cream Tub

WEEK 2	HOT OPTION	VEGETARIAN OPTION	COLD OPTION	DESSERT
Monday	Sausage Baguette Salad	Veggie Sausage Baguette Salad	Egg Mayonnaise Sandwich Salad	Fruit/Yoghurt
Tuesday	Chicken Burger Salad	Veggie Burger Salad	Tuna & Cucumber Wrap	Cookie
Wednesday	Turkey & Stuffing Bap Salad	Spicy Bean Burger Salad	Cheese Roll Salad	Cupcake
Thursday	Tuna & Cheese Melt Salad	Cheese & Onion Melt Salad	Ham Sandwich Salad	Lolly
Friday	Fish Finger Wrap Salad	Veggie Nugget Wrap Salad	Dairylea & Cucumber Sandwich Salad	Ice Cream Tub



Data forms will be coming home with your child on their first day of school. Please ensure that you check all the details are correct and return these to school, via your child's class teacher as soon as possible so that we can ensure that we have the correct contact details. Many thanks